
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy September! It’s hard to believe that it’s September. 
IMPACT100 members have spent the summer months 
reviewing grant applications, conducting site visits, and 
having thoughtful conversations about all of the proposed 
projects. If you have participated in committee work, we 
THANK YOU very much, as this process is the important 
work of our organization.  
 
Drum roll… who will the finalists be? Stay tuned! The 
finalists will be announced October 1st.  

Mix and Mingle: 
 
Due to tornado damage, we 
will not be meeting at Great 
Frogs Winery. We have 
shifted to Lures in 
Crownsville.  
 
Join other IMPACT100 
members and bring a friend!  
 
Don’t forget your mask! 

Read below for an update on 
our 2019 Grant Recipient
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WE WANT TO 
HEAR FROM YOU! 
 
This short survey will help us 
plan socials and events to 
help strengthen our 
organization. Just takes a 
few minutes! 
https://forms.gle/f1PnrSB7Q
Qrngt8S6 

 

2021 Membership- Paying by Installments? 
If paying by installments is more convenient for you, we can 
accommodate that! Here's how: 
 

1. Return the completed 2021 membership form to 
treasurer@Impact100greaterchesapeake.org. Check off "Set up a 
payment plan" in the payment options section. In your email, indicate 
the schedule you would like (monthly, bi- monthly or quarterly—you 
can decide) and how you will be paying. Let me know if you'd like for 
me to send reminders. 

2. Send in an initial payment (you determine the amount) via any of 
the three options. Paypal (info@Impact100greaterchesapeake.org), zelle 
(treasurer@Impact100greaterchesapeake.org), or check mailed to PO 
Box 6779, Annapolis, MD 21401. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or any problems making 
payments. I am happy to help! 

Tamara Dowd 
treasurer@Impact100greaterchesapeake.org 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

    
     

    
     

   

The Anne Arundel County Food 
Bank has been working harder 
than ever during the pandemic to 
help the many families that are 
new clients due to economic 
uncertainty. Covid-19 has delayed 
production of the refridgerated 
truck for The Anne Arundel 
County Food Bank. They are 
looking forward to taking 
delivery soon! We look forward to 
sharing pictures of the big day!
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Friends of Impact 
Every year, Impact 100 must raise funds separate from 
annual membership dues to pay for operational costs and 
special events. As we continue to grow, our need for 
operating funds will continue to increase as well. We 
extend our heartfelt thanks to our generous 2019 sponsors, 
grantors, members, and other donors for the support they 
provided to help us achieve our annual goals. 

 

Thank you! 
 

IMPACT100 Swag:  
 
Make an IMPACT everywhere 
you go with this car magnet 
from CafePress. To purchase, 
click the image.  
 
Do you need a great book bag 
for the library or grocery store? 
Spread the word about 
IMPACT100 wit this great tote 
bag.  

https://www.cafepress.com/cp/customize/product2.aspx?number=195662986
https://www.cafepress.com/+customizable_image_tote_bag,437280521?fbclid=IwAR1c9TahMUAN7sWoPYVJgHhIEMsuPUMhVIaecPXwKkUL0NoxjIFRwL9vCpM
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